
Hi Council 

I would like to express my concerns re the proposed boarding house on 16 Wyatt st, Belrose. 
As residents of the area we are against this large development that is not taking into account 
sufficient parking for proposed residents and would largely impact the congestion and 
accessibility. 
This are has generally been known for is family friendly environment and considering there is 
already a large boarding house in the vicinity we think this would put unnecessary pressure to 
mobility and general enjoyment for the NB residents

Thank you for considering our submission.

Natalia Bello
M: 0433548664
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